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September 25, 1961 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 298 
Wâinutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

In reply to your letter of September 21, 1961 reporting 
reception of WFCT at 2:01 to 2:31 A.M. Eastern Standard Time 
on the same date. We are happy to verify the complete accuracy 
of your reception report. 

We are always happy to receive information which indicates 
the area coverage by our transmitting equipment. Your report 
was very detailed and indicates a very active and enthusiastic 
D-.Zer. 

We test our transmitting equipment at about the same time 
each week and every third Thursday morning from 1:45 to 2:00 
A.M. we conduct a frequency calibration check. A letter 
acknowledging reception of our station will be appreciated 
at any time. 

Yours very truly, 

im Clayton, 
Chief Engineer 
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